
 Foundation Stage News    

 

Week Ending:          Friday 7th April 

We have been……… 

 Using the story and song of ‘The Ugly Duckling’ thinking about feelings and writing 
speech bubbles 

 Linking the Easter festival to Jesus 

 Using mirrors to look at symmetry and creating art work using it 

 Naming and describing 2D and 3D shapes 

 Counting in 1s, 2s, 5s and 10s 

 Cooking Easter treats 

 Going on egg hunts, using our skills of following instructions and matching skills 
 

 

Forest School next term will take place in Sulham Woods. Please see dates on class notice 

board. Each time the children go they will now need a small rucksack containing an easy 

to eat snack and drink of water, a small packet of wipes and tissues. Long sleeves and 

trousers should be worn. A waterproof jacket and gloves should be taken inside the bag, 

even when the weather is warmer.  

Please remember sun hats and sun cream (put on at home please) as the weather 

improves. 

Photographs of garden are now on website, please have a look. Again, we really 
appreciate all the support we have received. 

There are still some finishing touches to do as well as removing the old climbing frame. 
When this is complete we will have a garden opening and picnic for parents.  I hope this 
will be at some point before May half term-please keep a look out for more information 

after the break. 

Home  Activities 
Secure recognition and ordering of numbers to 20 as well as one more/less than. 

Please encourage the children to make a diary and write about special days out during the 
holidays.   

Thank you. 

 

Happy Easter, enjoy the break! 


